Dear Everyone,
We’re having a HUGE clean/repair/stocktake of our take home books these holidays so please return ALL take home books before this term ends.  We’d like it if there were 

NO TAKE HOME BOOKS 

GOING HOME THESE HOLIDAYS

Don’t forget – your local library is a great source of holiday reading! 

